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The Slave Next Door Jul 13 2021 In this riveting book, authors and authorities on modern
slavery Kevin Bales and Ron Soodalter expose the disturbing phenomenon of human trafficking
and slavery that exists now in the United States. In The Slave Next Door we find that these
horrific human rights violations are all around us; people sold into slavery are often hidden
in plain sight: the dishwasher in the kitchen of the neighborhood restaurant, the kids on the
corner selling cheap trinkets, the man sweeping the floor of the local department store. In
these pages we also meet some unexpected modern-day slave owners, such as a 27-year old
middle-class Texas housewife who is currently serving a life sentence for offences including
slavery. Weaving together a wealth of voices—from slaves, slaveholders, and traffickers as
well as from experts, counselors, law enforcement officers, rescue and support groups, and
community leaders—this book is also a call to action, telling what we, as private citizens
and political activists, can do to raise community awareness, hold politicians accountable,
and finally bring an end to this horrific and traumatic crime.
Finding Fernanda Mar 29 2020 A compelling, dramatic narrative of how an American housewife
discovered that the Guatemalan child she was about to adopt had been stolen from her birth
mother, shedding light on the alarming and growing problem of international adoption fraud.
Over the past five years, over 100,000 children were adopted into the United States, 20,000
of whom came from Guatemala. Finding Fernanda, a dramatic true story paired with
investigative reporting, tells the side-by-side tales of an American housewife who adopts a
two-year-old girl from Guatemala and the birth mother whose two children were stolen from
her. Each woman gradually comes to realize her role in what was one of Guatemala's most
profitable black-market industries: the buying and selling of children for international
adoption. Finding Fernanda is an overdue, unprecedented look at adoption corruption--and a
poignant, riveting human story about the power of hope, faith, and determination. From the
Hardcover edition.
Life Interrupted Mar 21 2022 DIVLife Interrupted introduces us to survivors of human
trafficking who are struggling to get by and make homes for themselves in the United States.
Having spent nearly a decade following the lives of formerly trafficked men and women, Denise
Brennan recounts in close detail their flight from their abusers and their courageous efforts
to rebuild their lives. At once scholarly and accessible, her book links these firsthand
accounts to global economic inequities and under-regulated and unprotected workplaces that
routinely exploit migrant laborers in the United States. Brennan contends that today's
punitive immigration policies undermine efforts to fight trafficking. While many believe
trafficking happens only in the sex trade, Brennan shows that across low-wage labor
sectors—in fields, in factories, and on construction sites—widespread exploitation can lead
to and conceal forced labor. Life Interrupted is a riveting account of life in and after
trafficking and a forceful call for meaningful immigration and labor reform. All royalties
from this book will be donated to the nonprofit Survivor Leadership Training Fund
administered through the Freedom Network.
Rethinking Trafficking in Women Feb 20 2022 What should be done about trafficking in women?

Aradau shows that the problematization of trafficking as a security issue limits what can be
done. Exploring the complex relationship between security, politics and subjectivity, this
book suggests new forms of action which transcend security practices.
The Aquarium Nov 05 2020 In this fifth installment to The Uncaged Series, Serenity and Sky
tackle life together as new parents to their toddler twins. Joined by Blackbird and her
daughter, Sky and Serenity feel safe in the Sanctuary. But their peace is shattered when the
twins are abducted by a woman named Haven, Director of a new Museum called The Aquarium--a
sea-scraper hundreds of miles deep in the ocean. With their children's fate in the balance,
Serenity and Sky agree to a two-year contract as a dual interaction in The Aquarium, reintroducing Serenity to the crowds as the Sea Star. But navigating the perils of this new
Museum will be more dangerous than ever. The Director has a reputation as the country's most
notorious assassin, her predatory brother has made Serenity his favorite new target, and the
performances demanded of Sky and Serenity are simply unimaginable. When history starts to
repeat itself--this time with female bodies showing up strangled--Serenity realizes that
there's no one left to help her. But will saving herself cost her more than she can bear?
The Garden Jul 01 2020 Serenity is willing to do anything to find her sister, the twin Force
has raised in the Temple since birth. But when Sky refuses to help, Serenity has no choice
but to go to Luc—whose plan is to use Serenity as bait. Together, they embark to Force’s
island vacation spot—the Garden, an exotic Museum that displays girls as Flowers. When their
plan takes a turn for the worse, Jade, the Garden Director, captures Luc and Serenity. With
both their lives in the balance, Serenity has no choice but to bow to Jade, who may be even
more ruthless and determined than Luc. Serenity will become the Skeleton Flower. THE JEWEL by
Amy Ewing meets TRICKS by Ellen Hopkins in this gritty Young Adult Dystopian that tells of a
fear-inducing future where the world of sex trafficking has become a social norm and where
woman aren't treated as humans and are no safer than they were than they were in THE
HANDMAID’S TALE by Margaret Atwood. THE GARDEN is book two in THE UNCAGED SERIES by Emily
Shore. Novels in THE UNCAGED SERIES by Emily Shore include: - THE AVIARY (Available Now) THE GARDEN (April 8, 2019) - THE TEMPLE (April 22, 2019) - THE TEMPLE TWINS (May 6, 2019) THE AQUARIUM (Fall 2019) - Additional novels in THE UNCAGED SERIES to be announced soon.
Content note: The Uncaged Series raises awareness to the effects of sex-trafficking in the
commercialized sex industry. Series inspired by real world truths from survivors and rescue
workers
Trafficking and Prostitution Reconsidered Dec 26 2019 Since the 2005 publication of the
highly acclaimed first edition of Trafficking and Prostitution Reconsidered, human
trafficking has become virtually a household phrase. This new edition adds vitally important
updates related to recent developments. A new introduction considers the term 'sex
trafficking' and its growing use amongst feminist researchers. In a new chapter Ratna Kapur
looks at changes in anti-trafficking legislation especially under the Obama administration.
Jyoti Sanghera reports from her experience as a UN Human Rights commissioner and Bandana
Pattanaik examines feminist participatory research on 'trafficking'. The book concludes with
a list of relevant websites, organisations, and publications useful for students,
researchers, and activists.
Adoption in America Mar 09 2021 "Includes research on adoption documents rarely open to
historians . . . an important addition to the literature on adoption. Highly Recommended."
---Choice "Sheds new light on the roots of this complex and fascinating institution."
---Library Journal "Well-written and accessible . . . showcases the wide-ranging scholarship
underway on the history of adoption." ---Adoptive Families "[T]his volume is a significant
contribution to the literature and can serve as a catalyst for further research." ---Social
Service Review Adoption affects an estimated 60 percent of Americans, but despite its
pervasiveness, this social institution has been little examined and poorly understood.
Adoption in America gathers essays on the history of adoptions and orphanages in the United
States. Offering provocative interpretations of a variety of issues, including antebellum
adoption and orphanages; changing conceptions of adoption in late-nineteenth-century novels;
Progressive Era reform and adoptive mothers; the politics of "matching" adoptive parents with
children; the radical effect of World War II on adoption practices; religion and the reform
of adoption; and the construction of birth mother and adoptee identities, the essays in
Adoption in America will be debated for many years to come.
Storm Rising Aug 14 2021 FBI Special Agent Meg Jennings and her search-and-rescue K-9
companion confront the fury of nature—and the more dangerous nature of man . . . In the wake
of a devastating hurricane, Special Agent Meg Jennings and her Labrador, Hawk—invaluable
members of the FBI’s Human Scent Evidence Team—have been deployed to Virginia Beach. Amid

debris and the buried cries for help, the most alarming discovery is yet to come—a teenage
girl hiding in the Great Dismal Swamp. Her name is Emma—a disheveled runaway lost to the
sordid underbelly of a Virginia sex-trafficking ring. Its leader has disappeared in the
chaos—along with other victims. Meg joins forces with Special Agent Walter Van Cleave and
uncovers a vast network of abuse rooted in some of the most influential powers in Virginia.
Now as Meg’s investigation digs deeper, she’s making some very dangerous enemies. And one by
one, they’re coming out of the storm to stop her. “Tense and exciting, Sara Driscoll has
created a new power couple, Meg and her FBI K-9, Hawk.” —Leo J. Maloney, author of Arch Enemy
“Exceptional. . . . The descriptions of the teamwork between dog and human are detailed and
dramatic. . . . Readers will hope this series has a long run.” —Publishers Weekly (Starred
Reviw)
Human Trafficking Around the World Nov 24 2019 An overview of sex trafficking, forced labor,
organ trafficking, and sex tourism across twenty-four nations, providing detailed accounts of
the victims' experiences and discussing anti-trafficking measures and the conflicting
policies that make trafficking so pervasive.
Global Human Trafficking Sep 22 2019 Human trafficking has moved from relative obscurity to
a major area of research, policy and teaching over the past ten years. Research has sprung
from criminology, public policy, women’s and gender studies, sociology, anthropology, and
law, but has been somewhat hindered by the failure of scholars to engage beyond their own
disciplines and favoured methodologies. Recent research has begun to improve efforts to
understand the causes of the problem, the experiences of victims, policy efforts, and their
consequences in specific cultural and historical contexts. Global Human Trafficking: Critical
issues and contexts foregrounds recent empirical work on human trafficking from an
interdisciplinary, critical perspective. The collection includes classroom-friendly features,
such as introductory chapters that provide essential background for understanding the
trafficking literature, textboxes explaining key concepts, discussion questions for each
chapter, and lists of additional resources, including films, websites, and additional
readings for each chapter. The authors include both eminent and emerging scholars from around
the world, drawn from law, anthropology, criminology, sociology, cultural studies, and
political science and the book will be useful for undergraduate and graduate courses in these
areas, as well as for scholars interested in trafficking.
Adoption Aug 22 2019 Adoption: What You Should Know reveals surprising and necessary
information needed before you consider adopting or relinquishing a child. If you are adopted,
you will also find value in this book. It will give you deeper insight into your own adoption
and global bird's eye view on the practice. Learn how the child movement began, spread, and
why some domestic and international adult adoptees are against the practice today. Know more
about the history and the industry than the professionals in the field. This unconventional
history book has been called mind-blowing by fellow adoptee-rights activists. The main
movements of children are organized into four sections and referred to as Orphan Ships
(Europe), Orphan Trains (America), Orphan Planes (Asia), and Orphan Trafficking (Africa).
This investigation by the co-founder of Adoption Truth & Transparency Worldwide Network, the
largest adoptee-led group on social media, offers the information you need to make informed
decisions about the practice. *NOTE: Previously sold as Adoption History 101: An Orphan's
Research.
Quiverfull Jun 24 2022 Kathryn Joyce's fascinating introduction to the world of the
patriarchy movement and Quiverfull families examines the twenty-first-century women and men
who proclaim self-sacrifice and submission as model virtues of womanhood—and as modes of
warfare on behalf of Christ. Here, women live within stringently enforced doctrines of wifely
submission and male headship, and live by the Quiverfull philosophy of letting God give them
as many children as possible so as to win the religion and culture wars through demographic
means. From the Trade Paperback edition.
Beyond the Soiled Curtain Jan 07 2021 Fifteen-year-old Sumi peels back the soiled curtain of
her stall on Falkland Road in Bombay, India's red-light district. She peers at her middleaged customer and watches as her madam collects payment. For Sumi this is her ninth and
hopefully last customer of the day. Once she complies with the customer's sexual demands, she
will be released ... to attend a church service conducted by Project Rescue.
Adoptionland Feb 08 2021 Ever wondered what it's like to be adopted? This anthology begins
with personal accounts and then shifts to a bird's eye view on adoption from domestic,
intercountry and transracial adoptees who are now adoptee rights activists. Along with
adopted people, this collection also includes the voices of mothers and a father from the
Baby Scoop Era, a modern-day mother who almost lost her child to adoption, and ends with the

experience of an adoption investigator from Against Child Trafficking. These stories are
usually abandoned by the very industry that professes to work for the "best interest of
children," "child protection," and for families. However, according to adopted people who
were scattered across nations as children, these represent typical human rights issues that
have been ignored for too long. For many years, adopted people have just dealt with such
matters alone, not knowing that all of us—as a community—have a great deal in common.
The Child Catchers Oct 28 2022 When Jessie Hawkins' adopted daughter told her she had
another mom back in Ethiopia, Jessie didn't, at first, know what to think. She'd wanted her
adoption to be great story about a child who needed a home and got one, and a family led by
God to adopt. Instead, she felt like she'd done something wrong. Adoption has long been
enmeshed in the politics of reproductive rights, pitched as a "win-win" compromise in the
never-ending abortion debate. But as Kathryn Joyce makes clear in The Child Catchers,
adoption has lately become even more entangled in the conservative Christian agenda. To tens
of millions of evangelicals, adoption is a new front in the culture wars: a test of "prolife" bona fides, a way for born again Christians to reinvent compassionate conservatism on
the global stage, and a means to fulfill the "Great Commission" mandate to evangelize the
nations. Influential leaders fervently promote a new "orphan theology," urging followers to
adopt en masse, with little thought for the families these "orphans" may already have.
Conservative evangelicals control much of that industry through an infrastructure of adoption
agencies, ministries, political lobbying groups, and publicly-supported "crisis pregnancy
centers," which convince women not just to "choose life," but to choose adoption. Overseas,
conservative Christians preside over a spiraling boom-bust adoption market in countries where
people are poor and regulations weak, and where hefty adoption fees provide lots of incentive
to increase the "supply" of adoptable children, recruiting "orphans" from intact but
vulnerable families. The Child Catchers is a shocking exposéf what the adoption industry has
become and how it got there, told through deep investigative reporting and the heartbreaking
stories of individuals who became collateral damage in a market driven by profit and, now,
pulpit command. Anyone who seeks to adopt -- of whatever faith or no faith, and however wellmeaning -- is affected by the evangelical adoption movement, whether they know it or not. The
movement has shaped the way we think about adoption, the language we use to discuss it, the
places we seek to adopt from, and the policies and laws that govern the process. In The Child
Catchers, Kathryn Joyce reveals with great sensitivity and empathy why, if we truly care for
children, we need to see more clearly.
From Horror to Hope Jan 27 2020 Behind every testimony is an army of God's warriors. After
reading this book, you will appreciate those who have dedicated their lives to preaching the
Gospel, and you will empathize with those imprisoned by human trafficking as you see how God
can redeem their lives. Project Rescue was no grand strategy of a lone abolitionist who set
out to stop sex slavery twenty-five years ago. Instead, courageous men and women of God in
different cities of Southern Asia and Europe were led by the Spirit to take Jesus and hope to
their cities' darkest streets and victims of sex slavery. These pioneers had little in common
to bring to this battle. But each one was marked by a daring willingness to obey God's voice
and a relentless belief that women and children in prostitution were indeed in the heart and
plans of God. What made them different in the anti-trafficking space is that they decided to
do the journey together, not alone. Project Rescue network ministry leaders have learned
together, prayed together, shared resources, fought hell on behalf of God's violated sons and
daughters, and celebrated the hard-won victories of rescue and restoration together. These
leaders asked themselves early on, "If organized crime can work together around the world for
evil purposes of greed, injustice, and exploitation, why can't good people - God's people work together across denominations, organizations, and borders for God's great purposes of
justice, freedom, and healing?" In From Horror to Hope, Grant shares Project Rescue's
inspiring story of a growing collaborative movement to bring hope, restoration, and freedom
to generations of trafficked women and their children around the world. But even more, it's
the grand story of God's great love for victims of sexual exploitation and His amazing power
to redeem and restore their lives.
Trafficking and the Law May 31 2020 With reference to India; includes judgments by the
Indian courts.
Sex Trafficking Dec 06 2020 Trafficking in persons, particularly the trafficking of women
into sexual servitude (sex trafficking) has generated much attention over the past decade.
This book provides a critical examination of the international and national frameworks
developed to respond to this issue - focused both on the design of policy responses and their
implementation. Uniquely it brings together, and brings to life, the voices of policymakers,

non-government agencies and trafficked women. The analysis is grounded in rich empirical work
and research in Europe, Asia, Australia and North America. This book examines how sex
trafficking has been mobilized within anti-trafficking policies across the globe and offers a
close examination of the dominant international framework, drawing upon a rich and diverse
set of case studies: Australia, Serbia and Thailand. This analysis draws upon over 100
interviews with trafficking 'experts' across the three nations-including policymakers,
police, immigration authorities, socialworkers, lawyers, UN agencies, local and international
NGOs, activists. Critically, it also draws upon the voices of women who have been trafficked.
A Pathway to Freedom Oct 24 2019
Roadmap to Redemption Apr 29 2020 Roadmap to Redemption is the first of it's kind... a
workbook for survivors of sexual trafficking written by a survivor. Rebecca Bender was lured
into the life of human trafficking at the vulnerable age of 18. Now, rescued and restored,
she uses the valuable lessons she learned to help bring other survivors to redemption. This
nine week workbook is cupped with her personal testimony and injected with scripture. If you
like Beth Moore's biblestudies, you'll love Rebecca Bender. She uncovers the seductive
tactics traffickers use in America today and equips anyone who wants to work with exploited
victims. This workbook can be used one on one, privately or in a group setting. Don't let
this faith based, holy spirit led workbook pass you by. Endorsed by some of the biggest names
in the Human Trafficking arena, Roadmap to Redemption should be in the hands of every victim
of trauma! www.roadmaptoredemption.com
Sex at the Margins Jul 25 2022 Publisher description
A Fragile Thread of Hope Nov 17 2021 Who are these homeless teens wandering the streets of
America, backpacks slung over their shoulders, cigarettes dangling from their hands? Why are
they on the streets instead of safely harbored at home? A Fragile Thread of Hope answers
these questions in the words of four young women rescued from the streets by the author, Andi
Buerger. Her own childhood abuse made her keenly aware of three homeless teenaged mothers
when she volunteered at a shelter on Thanksgiving of 2008. That day she decided to do
something to help. A Fragile Thread of Hope is the story of Andi's redemption from the abuse
that sought to define her intertwined with the eventual birth of Beulah's Place, a refuge for
lost and wandering teens caught up in drugs, alcohol and even sex trafficking. The women
speak their hearts, not just their experiences. The reader will see young street people in a
whole new light.
Human Trafficking in Thailand Sep 03 2020 Few subjects elicit greater moral outrage than
human trafficking. Media reports of dehumanizing practices such as slavery, abduction, child
prostitution, and torture, along with shocking statistics, form the basis of public
knowledge. Those who work closely with victims acknowledge the complexity of the issue, and
it is this complexity, rather than loose statistics and conjecture, that deserves our
attention. With sensitivity and candor, this book addresses the reality of human trafficking
in Thailand, dissecting studies, presenting facts, and dismissing stereotypes. It focuses on
the areas of fishing, agriculture, domestic work, sex work, and the trafficking of children,
weaving individual narratives and official studies into the wider history of Thailand’s
changing economy and labor situation. It also details how the Thai government has addressed
the issue, reflects on the roots of human exploitation, and suggests a way forward. This book
raises much-needed awareness of commonly held misconceptions and clarifies what we know and
what we have yet to discover about the trafficking of persons to and from Thailand.
Highlights • Concise and accessible study of the reality of human trafficking in Thailand •
Thorough critical analysis of current policies and public discourse on trafficking • Details
relevant Thai and international laws • Discusses the relationship between the modern economic
system and exploitation • Analyzes the changing face of the Thai labor market and the impact
of industrialization on the Thai population
Slave Hunter Oct 04 2020 The author, a former rock star turned anti-slavery activist,
exposes the horrors of modern-day slavery as he travels the world in an attempt to free
victims from human trafficking.
Called to Rescue Sep 27 2022 Inspired by the work of Dr. Cyndi Romine.
Sex Trafficking Jul 21 2019 “The best book ever written on human trafficking for sexual
exploitation”—the basis for the feature film, Trafficked, starring Ashley Judd (Kevin Bales,
president of Free the Slaves). Every year, hundreds of thousands of women and children are
abducted, deceived, seduced, or sold into forced prostitution. These trafficked sex slaves
form the backbone of one of the world’s most profitable illicit enterprises and generate huge
profits for their exploiters, for unlike narcotics, which must be grown, harvested, refined,
and packaged, sex slaves require no such “processing,” and can be repeatedly “consumed.” In

this book, Kara provides a riveting account of his four-continent journey into this
unconscionable industry, sharing the moving stories of its victims and revealing the shocking
conditions of their exploitation. He draws on his background in finance, economics, and law
to provide the first ever business analysis of contemporary slavery worldwide, focusing on
its most profitable and barbaric form: sex trafficking. Kara describes the local factors and
global economic forces that gave rise to this and other forms of modern slavery over the past
two decades and quantifies, for the first time, the size, growth, and profitability of each
industry. Finally, he identifies the sectors of the sex trafficking industry that would be
hardest hit by specifically designed interventions and recommends the specific legal,
tactical, and policy measures that would target these vulnerable sectors and help to abolish
this form of slavery, once and for all. The author will donate a portion of the proceeds of
this book to the anti-slavery organization, Free the Slaves. “Sex trafficking is more of a
problem than most people realize. Read this well-written book and find out.”—Kirk Douglas
American Baby Oct 16 2021 A New York Times Notable Book The shocking truth about postwar
adoption in America, told through the bittersweet story of one teenager, the son she was
forced to relinquish, and their search to find each other. “[T]his book about the past might
foreshadow a coming shift in the future… ‘I don’t think any legislators in those states who
are anti-abortion are actually thinking, “Oh, great, these single women are gonna raise more
children.” No, their hope is that those children will be placed for adoption. But is that the
reality? I doubt it.’”[says Glaser]” -Mother Jones During the Baby Boom in 1960s America,
women were encouraged to stay home and raise large families, but sex and childbirth were
taboo subjects. Premarital sex was common, but birth control was hard to get and abortion was
illegal. In 1961, sixteen-year-old Margaret Erle fell in love and became pregnant. Her
enraged family sent her to a maternity home, where social workers threatened her with jail
until she signed away her parental rights. Her son vanished, his whereabouts and new identity
known only to an adoption agency that would never share the slightest detail about his fate.
The adoption business was founded on secrecy and lies. American Baby lays out how a lucrative
and exploitative industry removed children from their birth mothers and placed them with
hopeful families, fabricating stories about infants' origins and destinations, then closing
the door firmly between the parties forever. Adoption agencies and other organizations that
purported to help pregnant women struck unethical deals with doctors and researchers for
pseudoscientific "assessments," and shamed millions of women into surrendering their
children. The identities of many who were adopted or who surrendered a child in the postwar
decades are still locked in sealed files. Gabrielle Glaser dramatically illustrates in
Margaret and David’s tale--one they share with millions of Americans—a story of loss, love,
and the search for identity.
Human Trafficking Jan 19 2022 Trafficking of persons is a modern-day form of slavery,
threatening the dignity and security of millions of people throughout the world. Virtually
every country in the world and every state of India is affected by this crime as a place of
origin, transit or destination for victims. This book is an attempt to discuss various issues
of human trafficking, including perspectives of various stakeholders. The book argues that
crime cannot be dealt with only by applying piecemeal tactics. Instead, it will require an
organised professional, multi-disciplinary and multi-agency approach, calling for concerted,
collaborative and participatory efforts of all stakeholders. All the essays included in this
book are original works delving deeply into various forms of human trafficking. They are
organised into different themes such as sexual exploitation, child trafficking, trafficking
outside India, legal aspects, state experiences and case studies.
What Unbreakable Looks Like Apr 22 2022 "Raw, unflinching, and authentic, Kate McLaughlin's
thoughtful What Unbreakable Looks Like carefully crafts a story exposing the vulnerability of
underage trafficked girls and what it takes to begin the process of healing from sexual
trauma."–Christa Desir, author, advocate, and founding member of The Voices and Faces Project
Lex was taken–trafficked–and now she’s Poppy. Kept in a hotel with other girls, her old life
is a distant memory. But when the girls are rescued, she doesn’t quite know how to be Lex
again. After she moves in with her aunt and uncle, for the first time in a long time, she
knows what it is to feel truly safe. Except, she doesn’t trust it. Doesn't trust her new
home. Doesn’t trust her new friend. Doesn’t trust her new life. Instead she trusts what she
shouldn’t because that's what feels right. She doesn’t deserve good things. But when she is
sexually assaulted by her so-called boyfriend and his friends, Lex is forced to reckon with
what happened to her and that just because she is used to it, doesn’t mean it is okay. She’s
thrust into the limelight and realizes she has the power to help others. But first she’ll
have to confront the monsters of her past with the help of her family, friends, and a new

love. Kate McLaughlin’s What Unbreakable Looks Like is a gritty, ultimately hopeful novel
about human trafficking through the lens of a girl who has escaped the life and learned to
trust, not only others, but in herself.
HIDDEN HUMANITY Aug 02 2020 HIDDEN HUMANITY, as fiction, exposes the hidden truth of human
trafficking. Book 1 by D.I. TELBAT introduces retrieval expert Brody Sladrick who travels the
world, locates lost people and shines the Gospel Light on those needing hope and love.
The SAGE Handbook of Human Trafficking and Modern Day Slavery Sep 15 2021 Millions of people
around the world are forced to work without pay and under threat of violence. These
individuals can be found working in brothels, factories, mines, farm field, restaurants,
construction sites and private homes: many have been tricked by human traffickers and lured
by false promises of good jobs or education, some are forced to work at gunpoint, while
others are trapped by phony debts from unscrupulous moneylenders. The SAGE Handbook of Human
Trafficking and Modern-Day Slavery provides a comprehensive, interdisciplinary and global
look at the diverse issues surrounding human trafficking and slavery in the post-1945
environment. Covering everything from history, literature and politics to economics,
international law and geography, this Handbook is essential reading for academics and
researchers, as well as for policy-makers and non-governmental organisations
God in a Brothel May 23 2022 This is the true story of an undercover investigator's
experiences infiltrating the multi-billion-dollar global sex industry. It is a story of
triumph for the children and young teens released from a life of slavery and the rescuer who
freed many hundreds of victims leading to the prosecution of dozens of perpetrators. And it
is a story of haunting despair for those left behind in corrupt systems of law enforcement.
It is the personal story of Daniel Walker, one man who followed a path of costly
discipleship, agonizing failure and unlikely redemption. And it is a challenge to God's
people to join in the battle that all might be freed. The Anti-Trafficking Tour featuring
Daniel Walker is coming to a city near you in October 2011! Visit
www.ivpress.com/antitraffickingtour for tour schedule and more information.
Human Trafficking May 11 2021 This practical, interdisciplinary text draws from empirically
grounded scholarship, survivor-centered practices, and an ecological perspective to help
readers develop an understanding of the meaning and scope of human trafficking. Throughout
the book, the authors address the specific vulnerabilities of human trafficking victims,
their medical-psycho-social needs, and issues related to direct service delivery. They also
address the identification of human trafficking crimes, traffickers, and the impact of this
crime on the global economy. Using detailed case studies to illuminate real situations, the
book covers national and international anti-trafficking policies, prevention and intervention
strategies, promising practices to combat human trafficking, responses of law enforcement and
service providers, organizational challenges, and the cost of trafficking to human wellbeing.
Rescuing Hope Aug 26 2022 Every two minutes, evil strips innocence from a child and sells
her into slavery for sex. Not in a third-world country, but in the United States of America.
Before you take another breath, the next victim will be tricked or taken from her family by a
profit-hungry criminal. She could be a neighbor. A friend.Your sister. Your daughter. You. At
fourteen, Hope Ellis is the all-American girl with a good life—until the day she tries to
help her mom with their cross-town move by supervising the movers. When they finish, one of
the men returns to the house and rapes her. Held silent by his threats, darkness begins to
engulf her. But the rape proves to be the least of Hope’s troubles. In a gasping attempt at
normalcy, she succumbs to the attention of a smooth-talking man on the subway. He promises
acceptance. He declares his love. He lures her out from under the shelter of her suburban
life. Hope’s disappearance sets a community in motion. She’s one of their own. They determine
to find Hope, whatever the cost, before she’s lost forever. Will you?
Intercountry Adoption in India. Potential Risk of Human Trafficking Apr 10 2021 Research
Paper (undergraduate) from the year 2021 in the subject Sociology - Law and Delinquency,
grade: 1, National Islamic University, language: English, abstract: Adoption occurred
primarily to preserve and transmit family lines or inheritance, to gain political power or to
forge alliance between families. The issue highlighted in this paper is the protection of
children from illegal adoption or adoptions that are done for an illegal purpose like human
trafficking. Human trafficking is a major concern not only intra-country but also intercountry. The aim of this paper is to identify the problem and suggest ways to a better
solution. The first topic is a brief history in which the genesis of adoption is explained,
and it is discussed whether adoption is really for the welfare of the child. Furthermore, the
relationship between inter-country adoption and India is explained. It is analysed, what laws
provide such kind of adoptions, what is lacking in those laws, what their impact is and if

the adoption is really happening in the country. Additionally, the international laws of
adoption and whether they help in protecting the interest of the child are discussed. Then,
the problem of child trafficking based on illegal adoption, how far the laws dealt with it,
what has to be done and how to protect children from such abuses is explained. There must be
a strong, stable and legitimate inter-country adoption infrastructure. Adoption can only
maintain a principled and enforceable line against child selling and child trafficking when
effective systems of enforceable regulation are in place that effectively prevent adoption
systems from becoming markets for children. The refusal or failure of the domestic and intercountry adoption systems to put those needed regulations into place speaks volumes regarding
the ethics of the domestic and inter-country adoption. Inter-country adoption is a
conditional good; inter-country adoption as child trafficking is an evil.
Trafficking Women's Human Rights Feb 26 2020 How images of sex trafficking produce notions
of race, sex, and citizenship
Family-making Jun 19 2019 Explores the moral choices of making or expanding families through
adoption or technologically-assisted reproduction and highlights the social norms that can
distort decision-making.
The Girls Who Went Away Dec 18 2021 “A remarkably well-researched and accomplished book.”
—The New York Times Book Review “A wrenching, riveting book.” —Chicago Tribune In this deeply
moving and myth-shattering work, Ann Fessler brings out into the open for the first time the
astonishing untold history of the million and a half women who surrendered children for
adoption due to enormous family and social pressure in the decades before Roe v. Wade. An
adoptee who was herself surrendered during those years and recently made contact with her
mother, Ann Fessler brilliantly brings to life the voices of more than a hundred women, as
well as the spirit of those times, allowing the women to tell their stories in gripping and
intimate detail.
Sex Trafficking, Human Rights, and Social Justice Jun 12 2021 The recognition of women’s
human rights to migrate and work as sex workers is disregarded and dismissed by antitrafficking discourses of rescue in the latest United Nation’s definition of trafficking.
This volume explores the life experiences, agency, and human rights of trafficked women in
order to shed light on the complicated processes in which anti-trafficking, human rights and
social justice are intersected. In these articles, the authors critically analyze not only
the conflation of trafficking with sex work in international and national discourses and its
effects on migrant women, but also the global anti-trafficking policy and the root causes for
the undocumented migration and employment. Featuring case studies on eleven countries
including the US, Iran, Denmark, Paris, Hong Kong, and south east Asia and offering
perspectives from transnational migrant population, the contributors rearticulate the
trafficking discourses away from the state control of immigration and the global policing of
borders, and reassert the social justice and the needs, agency, and human rights of migrant
and working communities. This book will be of interest to students and scholars of politics,
gender studies, human rights, migration, sociology and anthropology.
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